
PLEASANT HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS

December 5, 2022

STUDENT BODY CARDS

Our student body cards have arrived!  Sophomores and juniors may pick their cards up in the front office.  All other grades 
will be receiving theirs in the classroom.

HIGH SCHOOL SPIRIT WEEK

Daily counts for participation in dress-up days will be taken during 3rd period.

We will be hosting a ping-pong tournament all week in HS commons during lunchtime.  You may also go to room S5 to play 
games.

Candy grams will be sold during HS break and HS lunch in the Student Center Tuesday through Friday this week for only 
$1!  Candy grams will be delivered on Friday after morning break.

Tuesday’s theme is Santa vs Elves.

Wednesday – Christmas Vacation

Thursday – Ugly Sweater

Friday – Class Colors:  9th green, 10th red, 11th white, 12th gold

MIDDLE SCHOOL SPIRIT WEEK

Dress-up days for middle school students will take place next week.  Information will be coming soon!

HS STUDENT COUNCIL MEETING

There will be a HS Student Council meeting in room S5 during lunch today.

COMMUNITY MOVIE NIGHT

HS Student Council will be hosting a Community Movie Night on Friday at 4pm at the Community Center.  For only $3, you 
will have the chance to watch the 2018 animated version of The Grinch while enjoying hot chocolate or popcorn.  Dress in 
your pj’s and bring your favorite blanket to this fun event.  Hope to see you there!



COMMUNITY GIVING TREE

Help make a child’s Christmas special, and donate a gift!  Pick up a gift tag from the Giving Tree in the high school commons, 
then bring your new, unwrapped gift(s) to Ms. Bonaventure’s room 13.  Look for tear away tags on the posters hanging 
throughout the school for great gift ideas.  We will be collecting toys through Thursday, December 15th.  Thank you for 
donating and helping a child!

ART ROOM GIVING TREE

Students are invited to leave little handmade gifts and thoughtful cards for their classmates under the art room tree.  Have fun 
everyone, and brighten someone’s day!

GO BILLIES!!

The Pleasant Hill FFA Chapter qualified first in our Upper Willamette District Ag Sales Competition.  We headed to OSU for 
state ag sales on November 19th.  We thank Stahlbush Island Farms for sponsoring our team and providing professional 
advice.  Our FFA team placed in the top 15.  Way to go!

Congratulations to our HS sports teams for kicking off their seasons with wins. Both boys and girls basketball started their 
seasons off with wins, beating South Umpqua and Douglas. Wrestling placed 6th as a team out of 32 teams at the Harrisburg 
Invitational. Congratulations to the following wrestlers for placing in their individual brackets:

Gavin Hoellrich- 1st place

Brazen Ellis- 2nd place

Peyton Buckley- 2nd place

Gavin Haratyk- 3rd place

Athena Sprague- 3rd place

Hunter Drews- 8th place

Vedder Anderson- 8th place

Come support the wrestlers tonight for their first home dual meet of the season as they take on Churchill and Willamette. 
Wrestling starts at 6pm.

Congratulations to Noah Bernacki, Eli Brenn, and Ethan Bahen for receiving Outstanding Musician awards at the McKay Jazz 
Festival on Saturday!
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